
British Embassy Harare 

TENDER ADVERT 

The UK Home Office is seeking to contract suitable organisations that will collaborate with the UK 

Government in delivering sustainable reintegration services to Zimbabwean persons returning from 

the United Kingdom. 

The service provider must possess the relevant professional skills required, and clearly demonstrate 

the capacity to provide sustainable reintegration and resettlement support. Further details of these 

requirements are fully outlined in the bidding documents. 

The invitation to bid and accompanying documentation can be accessed at the link below for the 

Home Office Reintegration Programme - Phase 2 - 

https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/7b557ad8-fb58-4a55-9faa-684a69f738a4 

The bid documentation must be completed and submitted by 

17 October 2024 "No extensions will be permitted". 

The UK Home Office fully reserves the right not to select any service provider and will only provide a 

response to short-listed organisations. The UK Home Office will not meet any expenses incurred in 

preparing your invitation to bid documents. 

SCAN FOR BID DOCUMENTS 

 


